POLMED

OUR INVESTMENT OUR HEALTH OUR FUTURE

NOTICE OF SUSPENSION OF YOUR
DEPENDANTS WHOSE ID NUMBERS
ARE OUTSTANDING

[include the principal member’s Polmed no]

Reference is made to Polmed’s previous correspondence to you on 1 April 2020 as
well as on 17 June 2020 reminding you that the ID number(s) of your dependant(s)
listed below, is/are still outstanding:

[Dependant name]
(could be more than one)

To date, we have not yet received a response from you. As stated in our correspondence to
you in April 2020, please be advised that Polmed has suspended your dependants’
membership from the Scheme with effect from 01 July 2020, as we did not receive the
required ID documents on 30 June 2020.

Should you wish to submit the required documents, please use one of the following methods to forward them to us:
Member Call Centre: 0860 765 633

Email: polmedmembership@medscheme.co.za
Scan/Fax: 0860 104 114 or 011 671 3541

Regional Walk-In Branches: If you cannot use any of the above facilities, you are welcome to bring the required ID documents
to any of our branches. Our team will make copies and update the records accordingly.

Should we not receive your dependants’ outstanding ID numbers by latest 31 August 2020, their membership on the Scheme
will be terminated.

Your urgent assistance will be highly appreciated.

Yours sincerely
Polmed Membership Department



